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Demolition Project Underway Now 
Five out buildings near the water tower are nearing their doom.  
The wrecking ball (actually a track hoe with a claw) is hard at work 
on razing the structures ranging from the former equipment 
storage garage to the old fire station.  The demolition is leading up 
to removal of the water tower mid-Summer and fits with plans to 
provide pad-ready sites for future redevelopment of the campus. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/projects   

COATC.com Revamped, Updated 
A cleaner, more-focused website awaits visitors to COATC.com, 
the website marketing available sites and buildings on the 
Aerospace Center campus.  The site was developed in-house to be 
consistent with other marketing materials of the Port Authority and 
includes updated video snippets on each South Campus major site. 

GO TO:   http://COATC.com  

Facebook Friday 50th Anniversary Fact 
The plans for the 1958 new water tower at the base.  A photo of 
Wally Horton cutting the 10th birthday cake for the Port Authority.  
Articles from the print edition of On Target dating back almost 50 
years.  These tidbits are just a few of the 50th Anniversary Facts 
on the Port Authority’s Facebook Timeline every Friday.   

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

 

 


